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MEMORANDUM 
 

TO:  Airlines  

FROM:  Jacqueline Yaft, Chief Executive Officer, Department of Aviation 

DATE:   June 30, 2021 

SUBJECT:  Domestic Incentives Suspension 
 

 
 
The purpose of this memo is to inform you of the domestic incentives suspension.  Due to financial 
considerations, the City of Austin, Texas, will immediately suspend incentives provided for new 
scheduled service to unserved markets in the Continental United States.  Such incentives are 
indicated in Paragraph 2.B of the incentive program that was approved as Adopted Rule No. R161-
21.09 on January 21, 2021.  Incentives may still be offered under Paragraph 2.A for any new air 
carrier that initiates nonstop service to Austin-Bergstrom International Airport subject to the City’s 
financial capabilities at such time new service is announced.  We hope to reinstate incentives for new 
air service within the Continental United States once conditions permit and all incumbent or potential 
carriers will be advised at such time. 


